
PAUBA  ROAD 

FAST FACTS

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

Timeline: Construction will begin Fall
2024
Working Hours:  7 AM to 6 PM
Working Days: Monday thru Friday           
Access: Lane closures permitted during
working hours.
*Access to driveways to be maintained at all times

Email : info@rcprojects.org
Website : rcprojects.org/Pauba

Reconstruction Project 2024

The County of Riverside Transportation Department proposes reconstructing Pauba Road between Via
Del Monte and Calle Contento, an approximate 1.1 mile segment, in the Community of Rancho
California. Pauba Road will be realigned both vertically and horizontally for better drivability and
widened from the existing 20’ wide road to a 26’ wide road. The project will consist of removing the
existing roadway, regrading the terrain to enhance existing sight distance, and repaving with new
asphalt.
 
The project also proposes to improve drainage with new culverts and/or replacement of existing
culverts, providing graded shoulders for equestrian use, and enhancing the striping and signing
throughout the project limits.
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